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Being a Communication to Residents About Various ltems

18t May 2018

Dear fellow Residents,

There are 3 tickets available for the Last Night of the Proms on Sunday, 27 May 2018 at 3pm. They are
R280.00 each. Please contact Sue Jackson on ext. 171 or her cell no 082 410 3479.
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The 100+ Club Draw will take place on Wednesday, 30 May 2018 at the social evening. Please try to
make a special effort to attend if you have brought a ticket. The draw takes place before supper is
served, so if you want pop down for a drink before supper, you may hear your number called!
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We are looking for a piano or electronic keyboard which can be used in the Care Centre. If you have or
know of anyone who has either of these items please phone Sister Linda or Sister Marius on ext. 203 /
220.



Jac Messerschmidt is a keen chess player and wonders if any other like-minded person would like to join
him in playing a few chess games? Try him on ext. 160 or 072 827 8752.

Door Bells Phase 3 - The trial of new doorbells has been concluded. We now request those Phase 3
Residents who have defective bells to contact Jacky at Reception on ext. 200 in order that we can order
and install the replacement bells.

Please Note on Friday, 25 May 2018, the Lifestyle Centre will be closed for a private function after the
Fish and Chips lunch.

Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications (chrisandsue291@gmail.com)



